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ADDENDUM No. 1 
 

RFP No. 22-76 
 

East Medical Center Drive Bridge Rehabilitation and Widening Project 
 

Due: November 17, 2022 at 2:00 P.M. (local time) 
 
The information contained herein shall take precedence over the original documents and all 
previous addenda (if any), and is appended thereto. This Addendum includes two (2) pages. 
 
The Proposer is to acknowledge receipt of this Addendum No. 1, including all attachments 
in its Proposal by so indicating in the proposal that the addendum has been received. 
Proposals submitted without acknowledgement of receipt of this addendum may be 
considered non-conforming. 
 
The following forms provided within the RFP Document should be included in submitted 
proposal: 
 

• Attachment D - Prevailing Wage Declaration of Compliance 
• Attachment E - Living Wage Declaration of Compliance 
• Attachment G - Vendor Conflict of Interest Disclosure Form  
• Attachment H - Non-Discrimination Declaration of Compliance 

 
Proposals that fail to provide these completed forms listed above upon proposal opening 
may be rejected as non-responsive and may not be considered for award. 
 
 
I. CORRECTIONS/ADDITIONS/DELETIONS 
 
Changes to the RFP documents which are outlined below are referenced to a page or Section in 
which they appear conspicuously.  Offerors are to take note in its review of the documents and 
include these changes as they may affect work or details in other areas not specifically referenced 
here. 
 
Section/Page(s) Change 
 
Pg.3   As provided in RFP No. 22-76 Document – C. Pre-Proposal Meeting: 

No pre-proposal meeting will be held for this RFP.  Please contact staff 
indicated above with general questions regarding the RFP. 

 
 As updated herein: 

A pre-proposal meeting will be held: 

WHEN: Friday, October 28, 2022 at 10:00 am 
WHERE: This meeting will be held virtually through Microsoft Teams. 
Interested parties shall contact to receive an invitation Francisca Chan, 
Project Manager - fchan@a2gov.org 
 
The meeting is not mandatory; however, it is highly recommended that 
interested offerors attend the meeting. 
 
Administrative and technical questions regarding this project will be 
answered at this time.  The pre-proposal conference is for information 
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only.  Any answers furnished will not be official until verified in writing by 
the Financial Service Area, Procurement Unit.  Answers that change or 
substantially clarify the proposal will be affirmed in an addendum. 

 
Comment:  The intent with this change is to provide an optional pre-proposal meeting. Written 
Question deadline of October 28, 2022 at 2:00 pm remains the same. 

 
 
Offerors are responsible for any conclusions that they may draw from the information contained 
in the Addendum. 


